Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottleheads Nov 6
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 07 Oct 2004 22:57:09 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Sounds great, Fred. Thanks for telling us about it and please post photos. You're always so kind
to do that and it makes us all drool.One of these months, we should think about renting a few
hotel rooms in southern Oklahoma or northern Texas and have a combined meeting of the
Oklahoma and Texas clubs. Someplace like Sherman, Texas maybe. We'd have to announce it
well in advance and everything, but | think it would be a good chance for us all to meet and have a
heck of a lot of fun.Wayne
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